
A Song For Everyone

Ana Johnsson

You say you got the answer for me, and that I, I need 
to listen to you, 'cause you know exactly what I 
should be, well I don't think so. babapapadaa 
You really don't have a clue, So get lost. 
 
Here is a song for everyone. I wanna let go and have 
some fun. Can't undo what can't be undone. So losing 
up it's time to get down . A song for everyone, if you 
don 't like it so what, I do. 

Money makes the world go round, in the end its gonna 
bring us so down, so maybe if somebody stole your 
crown, you would let it go. Babapapadaa what the hell 
do I know, Keep on. 

Here is a song for everyone. I wanna let go and have 
some fun. Can't undo what can't be undone. So losing 
up it's time to get down. A song for everyone, if you 
don't like it so what, I do 

You say you want the best for me, and that you will do 
it all for free. Well I know that your talk is cheap, 
you want full control. Babapapadaa you never get what 
you want, so get lost. 

Here is a song for everyone. I wanna let go and have 
some fun. Can't undo what can't be undone. So losing 
up it's time to get down. A song for everyone, if you 
don't like it so what, I do 

Here is a song for everyone. I wanna let go and have 
some fun. Can't undo what can't be undone. So losing 
up it's time to get down. A song for everyone, if you 
don't like it so what.
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